Tuesday, May 30, 2017
Dear Fifth Grade Families,
	Wow!  We did it!  Our school community met the goal and raised $25,000 in the Walk with Grace Walk-a-thon!  Thanks to all those who helped raise funds, donate or collect canned goods, and worked as volunteers in numerous ways.  Special thanks to Tina Hynes and the planning committee that helped make this the best year yet.  Your students really did a great job walking and collecting canned goods.  Their enthusiasm was contagious as we all took turns pulling the wagon, checking doorsteps for donations and delivering thank you notes.  I enjoyed walking and talking with students and learning about their summer plans.   During the award assembly, we learned that our class won the pizza party award as 87% of our class participated in helping collect pledges.  Way to go Fifth Grade Families!    
It’s hard to believe this is the last week.  Here are a few details:
· Tuesday, May 30 is a regular school day.
· Wednesday, May 31 is the School Award Assembly, Book Return and 2:15 dismissal.
· Thursday, June 1 is clean out (Please send extra bags for transport of personal items home) and class party.  We will walk to Mickey’s on Harlem Avenue for Lunch.  Students are responsible to buy their own lunch (no more than $10 needed) and then we walk back to school for games and ice cream sundae bar.  Regular 3:00 dismissal.
· Friday, June 2 is closing chapel 9:00-10:00.  Dismissal immediately following.
This is my last Tuesday note of the year.  Please accept my sincere thanks for all that you did to contribute to a successful year.  The students are blessed by the collaboration between parents and teachers and this is one way that we work TOGETHER IN CHRIST.
Happy Summer,
Mrs. Massmann
